
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 20th March 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am delighted to share that due our 4th place finish and fantastic performance at the recent SOKE 

Netball Tournament, we have been invited to compete in the Peterborough Primary Netball Finals at Arthur 

Mellows Village College on Wednesday 27th March 2024.  Pupils will travel to the venue in a taxi and will 

be accompanied by Norwood staff throughout the event. 

 

The pupils will leave school at 1:20pm and due to the event continuing after school time, pupils will need to 

collected from AMVC (entrance C) at 4.00pm. Parents/Carers are not allowed on site until this time. 

 

Pupils will need to come to school in their school uniform and will change into their PE kit before we leave.  

Pupils need to bring suitable trainers, leggings and a full named water bottle for the event. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to school via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk by Tuesday 26th 

March 2024. 

 

Any questions, please speak to Miss Hodgkins. 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins       Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead        Head Teacher 

 

 

Name: _____________________________________________Year: __________________________ 

 

I give/ do not give permission for my child to attend the Peterborough Primary Netball Finals on 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 and to travel in a taxi to Arthur Mellows Village College.  

 

I understand that my child needs to be collected at 4:00pm from entrance C by: 

 

Name of collecting adult: ______________________________________________ 

 

Relationship to the child: _____________________________________________ 

 

Contact number of collecting adult: _________________________________________ 

 

 

Signed: __________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _______________________ 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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